
Little Muheji Kindergarten and Primary School 

P.O. Box 26337 Kampala; 041-466-0396; 0702-2967210: 0772419770 

info@littlemuhejischool.org; limsdesk@gmail.com www.littlemuhejischool.org; 

Our Ref:           LIMS/02/2018     Date:  15th February, 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Re:  WELCOME NOTE 
Warm greetings from Little Muheji School, we humbly welcome you to the New Year and new term. Thank you for 
choosing and entrusting us with your dear child. We promise to provide the best care. Allow provide key updates as 
follows: 
1. School assessments: Children did beginning of term assessment and would encourage you to study the School 

calendar of events for your full participation in school activities.  
2. School uniform: We request that all pupils (old and new) come to school dressed only in full school uniform. 

Kindly purpose to replace the old and torn uniform so that our children can remain smart.  
3. Remembrance of Archbishop Janani Luwum/Public holiday: Note that there will be no studies tomorrow Friday 

16th February, 2018 as it’s a public holiday, pupils will return to school on Monday, 19th February, 2018 
4. Sch Pay: Note that School has partnered with School pay/Centenary Bank, and each continuing pupil have been 

issued with an identify card that provides a unique number for you to pay fees wherever you are. Kindly purpose 
to pick the identify card from school for this purpose.  

 
We would be very grateful indeed for your usual cooperation.  
 

............................................. 
MR. IKOJA EMMANUEL 

HEADTEACHER 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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